
The Blackheath Public School Billycart
Derby is fast approaching. This is a
major fundraising event for our
school. On the day (Thursday 19th
September) we will be holding a cake
stall. We are asking for a donation
from each family in the school to sell
on the day.

In the interest of environmental
consciousness, please bring your
donation in a clearly labelled
container and drop off at the hall on
the morning of the Billycart Derby.

Thank you in advance for your
contribution.

Cake Stall Donations


